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| FEDERAL commUuNIcaTroNscommMIssroN
Experimental Licensing Branch

2000 M Street, NW., Suite 230

Washington, D.C. 20554

July 7, 1997

In reply refer to:
NH, Rim 264—A

* MS 1300—E1
Chysler Corporation
Attn: Beverly E. Graves

25999 Lawrence Ave.

Center Line, MI 48015

Dear Ms. Graves:

The Experimental Licensing Branch hereby acknowledges receipt of your applications for

experimental authority filed on FCC Forms 405 received 6/27/97. The file number assigned to
your application is 7754—EX—R—97.

However, please be advised that the December 1981 FCC Form 405 you submitted your

application on has been superceded by March 1994 version. Enclosed for your convenience is a
current Form 405. Please amend your application by filling out this form. You may submit the
amendment directly to this office, at the address on the letterhead, to my attention. No

additional fee is required.

Thank you, a

Haneyo7
Nancy Hey,

Information Technician
Experimental Licensing Branch

Enclosure

 


